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Hello,
As students of the Shoreline School District, we would be extremely glad to gain your attention to the Later School Start Time
issue. We would like to bring light to the importance of students and their physical and mental health within the school system
and are eager for Shoreline to bring about awareness and support.
Thank you for your time.

-- 
-Kristiana Dang
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